
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

February 2019 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our extremely exciting Harry Potter trip is very close; below are the final details which you 

need to know! 

  

On Wednesday 13th March, your child will need to be in school at 7.45am.  It is imperative 

that we do not miss our booked slot at the Warner Bros Studio so the coach will leave at 

8.15am promptly and we cannot wait for any late arrivals.  Should you miss the bus, we will 

not be able to offer any financial reimbursement.  Please do not be late! 

 

They will need to wear full school uniform and bring a packed lunch, drinks (not fizzy) and 

some extra snacks.  We are intending on being back to Northwick by 5.30/6.00pm. 

 

We have made the decision not to allow the children to bring any spending money or 

valuables such as phones or cameras.  The staff will take plenty of pictures during the day and 

we will include these on our end of year disc so that all the children get copies. 

 

We are all thoroughly looking forward to what will be a fantastic day! 

 

Any questions, please feel free to ask. 

 

With thanks, 

 

 

 

Year Six Teachers 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No.  9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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